Chiseldon Tennis Club celebrated their 40th Anniversary in August 2023. We had a great
celebration and many old members and indeed one of our original founders, was there !

Lauren Prince our coach will be going off on maternity leave in May for a few months but her
coaching is being covered by other coaches. We have built up our junior membership over this
year and Lauren is very popular with the children. In fact all of her coaching is very well
received.

We have worked hard as a club to keep the courts clear of leaves and seeds which is a never
ending job. There is always a job that needs doing and the Parish Council are very good when
we need their help. They are our landlords and sometimes we need maintenance or a repair or
even advice. We are grateful to them for the support they give to our club.

We did hope that plans were afoot for a new building in the Rec, as there are some serious
issues with the building, however, it looks as though we will have to make do with the club
house for the foreseeable future and we will endeavour to do our bit to keep it in order.

We also intend to connect more with the football club as we all share the rec and the car park
and we are all interested in sport for all in Chiseldon.

Our Season begins on April 1st and we are all looking forward to meeting new members and
getting out more on the courts as the weather improves. We have 3 lovely floodlit courts and the
views across to Liddington Castle are beautiful, as are the glorious summer sunsets to the west
of the courts.

We are starting the season with a :

Tennis and Cream Tea afternoon on Saturday April 20th
From 1 -4 pm
All are welcome, it will be a fun start to the new season.

Contact details:
Julie Porte Chair: 07753199950 porte.julie@gmail.com
Lauren Prince Coach: 07931308269 laurenprince92@outlook.com



